
It’s that time of year again!  

The Mehlville High School Child Development II students are  

preparing for the 2022 Panther Pal Preschool program! 

 

Enrollment begins February 1, 2022 and is open to children ages 3 

through kindergarten who are fully potty trained.  

Spaces are limited so please download and complete the Panther 

Pal Application form that can be found on the MHS website. 

Ms. Alexis Fetsch 

314-467-6109  

 

RATES & DATES FOR 2022 PANTHER PALS: 

The 2022 

program will run 

from 

March 28th to 

May 12th. 

Panther Pals  

runs Monday-

Thursday from 

11:15—1:45 p.m. 

 

TOTAL Cost  
2 days a week- $50 

for 7 weeks 

 

4 days a week- 

$100 for 7 weeks  

LOOKING FOR A FEW GOOD KIDS! 

Panther Pals 

T-SHIRT  

INCLUDED! For enrollment  

questions call: 


